
 

Friday, March 6 – Northern Illinois University during lunch on Main Street. 

 March 2 – 6, Created by the Sandy Hook Promise Organization, Say 

Something Week celebrates students being ‘upstanders’ in schools and communities by speaking up when 

noticing warning signs and threats of potential violence. All students and faculty are encouraged to visit the 

bulletin board outside of Guidance for more information. In order to bring more awareness to this movement, 

we would love students and faculty to wear the color green on Wednesday, March 4th. Please stop by 

Guidance to see Ms. Stasinski and Mrs. Deakin with any questions. Be apart of the movement and SAY 

SOMETHING!!! 

Tickets for Graduation – Class of 2020 on Sunday, May 31, 2020 at 2pm, 

are on sale now through March 9, 2020.  Each senior will receive 2 complimentary tickets and may purchase 

up to 2 additional tickets for $5/each. 

  The LCSE All Star basketball teams will be taking on the 2019 Champion Andrean 

HS 59ers on Thursday, March 5 at 5:45pm at Lake Central HS.  Come out and cheer them to victory! 

For those qualified seniors who have earned 7 semesters of a 3.9 

or higher GPA, place order forms are due by Friday, March 6th.   

There will be a call-out meeting for students interested in joining Unified Track on Friday, 

March 6th during PtE at 9:30pm in J103 (Library commons). See Ms. Morton if you have any questions. 

  LC Theater presents Matilda – The Musical, March 5, 6 & 7 at 7pm.   

Tickets are sold at the door. 

  Representatives from Herff – Jones will be here during lunches on Tuesday, March 

10th. 

  The Lake Central Music Department will be presenting the LCHS Classics Choir Concert on 

Tuesday, March 10 at 7pm.  Tickets are $5 and may be purchased at the door or in advance from Mrs. 

Swetlik. 

   If you are interested in donating your hair or shaving your head!  T-shirts are also 

being sold in her room.  St. Baldrick’s assembly is on March 17th! T-shirts can also be purchased at Hoosier 

Sports: Here is the link for the Saint Baldrick's Fundraiser shirts: 

https://hoosiersportsofamerica.com/products/lake-central-2019-stbaldricks-t-shirt 

 The National Honor Society is offering tutoring three times per week. We are available for tutoring on 

Wednesdays after school in room C209 - no sign up necessary. We are available each PTE session in the 

library. To sign up for a PTE session, please choose "NHS Tutoring" on the PTE sign up form. If you have any 

questions, email tutoring@lcscmail.com or see Miss York in room C209. 

 AT ALL Athletic EVENTS:  No outside beverages will be allowed inside 

the gate.  No backpacks, bags, etc. will be allowed into the gate without an officer checking before entering. 

There are no pass outs, if you leave the game you will not be allowed to return.  
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